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 Objection

Comments My partners family have lived at Old Songhurst Farm since 1996 and although I have only known 
them for approx 10 years in that time I have witnessed many of the wildlife families living around that 
area including the working badger set only  300 meters from the proposed site and the bats flying 
around at night together with the barn owls hunting. 
I take joy in taking my grandchildren to the woods and land which has been neutered and care for by 
my partners family encouraging the wildlife and plants to grow.  This site would absolutely spoil an 
area of Loxwod and disrupt the wildlife and plant life to a point of no return.  We should be preserving 
areas of land like this not destroying them for future generations to enjoy because once they are gone 
they are gone for good and no amount of money can replace them. 
I have done a little research on this subject and Sussex has clay to last for another 25 years and I 
don't understand why beautiful woodland is proposed for this site when there are plenty of brown field 
sites to use for this project unless it's for greed and profit.
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